
Turn the PAGE Together Meeting 
 
Find out about the countywide, gifted organization on Tuesday, March 29, 2022 at 7 PM 
at the Kathleen Clay Edwards Family Branch Library located in Price Park.  
 
The Guilford County Chapter of PAGE (Partners for the Advancement of Gifted 
Education), established in 2013, a 501(c)3 non-profit affiliate of NCAGT (North Carolina 
Association of the Gifted and Talented) is relaunching after the pandemic hiatus by 
rebuilding their membership, rewriting the nickname of PAGE, and reenergizing the 
chapter board. 
 
Help Turn the PAGE Together by becoming a member, FREE this year, and by using 
yourskills on the board. Board members will receive an NCAGT membership. Officers 
spend about 3 hours per month; chairpersons’ time is as needed and occurs in waves. 
The Nominating Committee has designated a few individuals for leadership roles, but 
still needs to fill some strategic positions. 
 
This well-funded organization aims to share academic and social traits of gifted kids 
and best practices for serving their needs. Being on the board allows you to directly 
learn about how the gifted are served in this state and county and how to influence that. 
Share what you learn with other members at a coffee shop or through an article to be 
published in the newsletter. Help facilitate events with an expert to learn how to 
cultivate critical thinking in your gifted child. Serve on the Gifted Education Advisory 
Committee to help shape the 2022-24 Gifted Education plan. 
 
If you haven’t already, fill in this Google Form to become a member, show your interest, 
and RSVP to the meeting. Find us on Facebook at GuilfordCoPAGE or see our website 
at www.GuilfordCountyPAGE.org. If you have immediate questions, email 
president@guilfordcountyPAGE.org 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe0IxkMDUnzpKTsK8Oel_60y6xgrZP2iCTFIWGqsR34TmoOYA/viewform

